
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

K–6
STANMORE

115 Cambridge St Stanmore NSW 2048
Tel 02 9568 9444 Fax 02 9560 4921

www.newingtoncollege.nsw.edu.au
ABN 71 824 382 623 CRICOS 02290B

7–12
STANMORE

200 Stanmore Road Stanmore NSW 2048
Tel 02 9568 9333 Fax 02 9569 0133

K–6
LINDFIELD

26 Northcote Road Lindfield NSW 2070
Tel 02 9416 4280 Fax 02 9416 4167

WYVERN PARENTS’ AND FRIENDS’ ASSOCIATION 
PRESIDENT:  Natalie Mina | 0414 850 455 | natalie.mina@accenture.com 
VICE PRESIDENT:  Emma Cope | 0422 660 711 | emma_cope@bigpond.com 
TREASURER:  Terry Fotaras| 0438 532 635 | hfotaras@bigpond.com 
SECRETARY:  Sarah Britt |0437 229 142 | sarahcarolinebritt@hotmail.com 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Wyvern P&F is looking for Class Parents for 2014. Class Parents are an important link between the P&F and 
the parent body, and ideally would like to have one or two parents representing each class group. 
 
In 2014 the role of Class Parents is to work together to: 
 

• Help promote P&F events and activities 
• Organize the P&F event allocated to your year group in conjunction with other Class Parents in the same 

year level 
• Arrange parent functions for your year group 
• Organise family events 

 
It you would like to be involved please send an email to one of the following parents: 
 

1. Tahnee Shalak 
Class Parent Liaison – Year K – 2 
tahneeshalak@gmail.com 

 
2. Sally Hassen 

Class Parent Liaison – Years 3 – 6 
sallyhassen@gmail.com 

 
Please ensure that you include the following details in your email: 
 
Name: 
Preferred Contact Number: 
Email: 
Son’s name and class in 2014: 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
 
Natalie Mina 
President, Wyvern P&F 
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